
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Friday, April 11, 2025 
 
 
Business/DECA 

• Next Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, the Business/DECA Club will be selling chocolate to 
support the provincials champion, one of our own students, as part of their trip to Orlando. This 
student will head south at the end of the month as a member of DECA Ontario to take on the 
world’s best business students.  

 
 
Girls Night In 

• Introducing PPHS’s first Girls’ Night In taking place May 8 from 4-approximately 8 p.m.! Girls 
Night In allows for bonding with peers and staff, enjoying a night together with friends, and 
participate in activities.  

• To help run and set up this event, please attend the committee meeting on Tuesday, April 15 in 
room 222 (Ms. Bengel) at lunch.  

 
 
Movie Club 

• A friendly reminder that Movie Club is meeting today at lunch in room 220. All are welcome! 
Snacks, movies, and fun!  

 
 
Music 

• Music Council meets today at lunch for a brief meeting as we discuss what’s next on the agenda 
for the spring season. See you all there!  

• Congratulations to our Music Council, Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble who 
hosted our elementary schools last night at the annual Family of Schools concert. You were 
great ambassadors for PPHS and supported these young musicians in fine fashion. Well done, 
everyone!  

 
 
Ultimate Frisbee 

• A reminder that there is a Junior ultimate frisbee practice today after school. See you all there. 


